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Comments: I have been recreating in the Chugach my entire life. I was born and raised in Chugiak Alaska and

grew up snowmachinging, hiking, fishing, 4 wheeling, dirt biking and hunting here. I ride in this area all winter

long and am strongly opposed to losing snowmachine access to terrain of the keno peninsula and therefore plan

C and D are unacceptable. The snowmachine industry and community have made huge strides in cleaner quieter

more environmentally responsible equipment and practices. Recent winters have made for less rideable areas, it

would be a shame to lose any more riding areas. Riding snow machines has helped many people get rescued in

the Chugach, I have personally used it to help injured people out of turn again pass. There are already rules in

lace preventing motorized use until there is sufficient snow cover in these areas, more restrictions are

unnecessary and inappropriate and will be detrimental to winter recreation in this great state 


